
January Webcasts on the New Cub Scouting Program 
 
As you know, a new Cub Scouting program is launching June 1, 2015 that will be 
more fun and exciting for boys, and easier to implement for unit leaders.  To ensure 
units are ready to make the transition, a series of webcasts will be hosted in January.  
The webcasts will outline the coming changes, how to prepare, and when resources 
will be available.   
 
Help spread the word about the webcasts to your Districts and Units. 
 
Cubmaster Webcasts –   Saturday, January 17 at 8:00am (Central) 

Saturday, January 17 at 3:00pm (Central) 
 
Den Leader Webcasts -   Saturday, January 17 at 9:30am (Central) 

Saturday, January 17 at 4:30pm (Central) 
         

LDS-Specific Considerations * –  Saturday, January 17 at 11:00am (Central) 
Saturday, January 17 at 6:00pm (Central)  

      
* It is recommended that those interested in the LDS session view one of the role-
specific sessions first. 
 
Although the content will be geared to the roles listed, anyone with an interest in 
learning about the new Cub Scouting program is welcome to attend.   
 
The sessions will be recorded for later viewing. 
 
It’s easy to attend!  Just navigate your Internet browser to: 
http://www.livestream.com/bsanationalcouncil and you are ready to view the 
webcast!    
 
Help spread the word about the Webcasts to ensure units are ready for the new Cub 
Scouting program!   
 
As always, for more information on the new Cub Scouting Program, please log on to 
www.scouting.org/programupdates.   
 

http://www.livestream.com/bsanationalcouncil
http://www.scouting.org/programupdates

